
[Letter from Arno Knight to Senator H.C. Buzzell] 
               

Lincolnville Maine, March 19, 1923 
 
Hon. H.C. Buzzell 
Augusta 
 
Dear Senator: - 
I noticed you were one of the five to sustain Gov. Baxter’s veto upon the bill 
appropriating $165,000 for Portland Pier etc. 
I believe taxpayers of Waldo County and of Maine approve of your action 
notwithstanding the opposition of the Portland delegation and others 
Perhaps they imagine the taxpayers of Maine cannot discriminate between 
statesmanship and selfish interest and petty politics. I think differently and believe 
that men of courage and ability who strive for economy and efficiency and justice 
deserve and will receive the approval of Maine taxpayers. Your truly Arno W. 
Knight 
 


